

August 2017

Seems like the seasons just fly by! Kids everywhere will be heading back to school soon and our churches will once again be buzzing full speed ahead. Here at NPEA we are gearing up for Fall, starting a new round of church updates, looking for churches to join us on prayer walks and rolling out a new campaign to raise funds for our next church plant so that everyone can participate.

We will be updating the Huron Christian Church on August 20th; they are a Living Link for our Aberdeen, SD plant and have chosen NPEA as their Mission of the Month for September. If you would like us to come and speak at your church, call 605-310-2026 today.

And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and requests. With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying for all the Lord's people. Ephesians 6:18

Northern Plains is looking for churches to sign up for a short Prayer Walk to help prepare the soil before the Aberdeen Church launches. Join us for a Saturday onsite in Aberdeen, by calling the number above or emailing office@npea7.com.

Prayer is also needed as we continue to look for someone to go to Aberdeen, SD to lead the church and take the Gospel to those living there. We would love to have someone in Aberdeen as soon as possible and we know God already knows who that will be!

Do you not know that in a race all the runners run, but only one gets the prize? Run in such a way as to get the prize. 1 Corinthians 9:24

Are you ready to run a race? No, not that kind of race, but the NPEA 500. The NPEA 500 is a race in which everyone can be a part! There is a place for everyone and in the end, everyone will be a winner. All you have to do is pick a number between 1 and 500 and make a one-time donation to NPEA for that amount and our next church plant will win!

So here is how it will work: Check out the NPEA 500 chart on our website at www.npea7.com. Pick a number that hasn't been taken and send a check to NPEA for that amount. I will update the chart every week until the race is complete and funding has been raised for the next church plant. This is a race where everyone can take part with donations as small as \$1 and as high as \$500, but in the end enough money will be raised to purchase all of the needed items to set up a church from communion to nursery, and computers to meeting place rent. Be sure to mark your check, 'NPEA 500', in the memo line.

Continue to pray for our churches and the church planters and their families as they work for the Kingdom in Spearfish, Laramie, Bismarck and Sheridan. Please add them to your daily prayers and your church prayer list.

We thank you for your support and pray that we can strive to be good stewards of God's gracious gifts.

Craig Fausett Board Member/Coordinator

MULTIPLYING DISCIPLES, CHURCHES, & PLANTERS

Office: 730 Quincy ST., Rapid City, SD 57701 Phone: 605.310.2026 E-mail: board@npea7.com

Website: www.npea7.com Facebook: facebook.com/npea7